
Kerry  to  talk  about
incorporation at Squaw Valley
South Lake Tahoe City Manager Nancy Kerry will be the guest
speaker at this month’s Incorporate Olympic Valley’s community
meeting.

Kerry will discuss the keys to operating a successful and
vibrant  town.  South  Lake  Tahoe  was  incorporated  from  six
unincorporated areas in 1965 and is the most populated town in
El Dorado County.

Incorporate Olympic Valley is working to become California’s
next  town  and  is  awaiting  the  draft  Comprehensive  Fiscal
Analysis, expected to be released in March. After that is
completed, revenue neutrality negotiations with Placer County
will begin.

The meeting is March 4 at 7pm at the Squaw Valley Public
Service District offices, 305 Squaw Valley Road, beginning at
7 pm.
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